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April Meeting 

Cancelled 

Due to the Coronavirus 
and Governor Ivey’s 
orders, the April 9, 2020 
meeting has been 
cancelled. I hope we can 
meet sometime this 
summer. Please stay safe. 

 
 

MU Chapter 
Delta Kappa Gamma  

International Society  
 

Induction of three new members at 
our March 5, 2020 meeting. 

 
Pictured left to right: Lee Ann Baggett, Kirsten Hawkins, and 
Nikki Hawkins  

 
Susan Crowden, membership chairman, and the chapter 
officers conducted the induction ceremony. 
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Leadership Day  

Montgomery  
February 29, 2020

 
 

 

John Merrill was the guest 
speaker at the Alabama 
State DKG Leadership  

Day. 

 

Ann LaChance, Linda 

Parks, Mary Beth 

Henry, Libby Watson, 

and Terry Mayfield 

attended. 
 

March Meeting Topic: Schools for Africa 

Speakers: Terry Mayfield and Rhonda Reece  

 

             
 Teague Road 

 

Terry and Rhonda did a fantastic job informing 

and entertaining us about their adventures in 

Kenya and Nigeria.  

New Officers Elected for 2020-2022 
President: Terry Mayfield 
First Vice President: Maria Young 
Second Vice President: VACANT 
Recording Secretary: Ann LaChance 
Corresponding Secretary: Donna Watkins 
Treasurer: Phyllis Bradford 

2020-2021 Dues 

Please pay your dues ($70.00) by May 30, 2020. 

Make your check payable to DKG/MU Chapter.  

Mail to Phyllis Bradford 

1946 Teague Road, Hartselle, AL 35640 


